
PROTECT YOUR EQUIPMENT
Theft of HMMWV Doors 

Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division (CID), Carolinas Field Office 
is warning  military units to remove and secure the removable doors on HMMWV's

More than 50 doors have been stolen from Motor Pools around Fort Liberty.

Army CID advises that you remove your HMMWV doors and secure them in 
containers or in buildings. Take extra precautions to ensure your Motor Pools are 
secure and that the fences surrounding them are intact.

If you have any information regarding these thefts, contact the Army CID Carolinas 
Field Office at (910) 396-8777.

You can also submit an anonymous tip through the Army CID Submit a Tip reporting 
portal by scanning the QR code or clicking on the link below link 

Submit a Tip - Report a Crime
https://www.p3tips.com/tipform.aspx?ID=325

Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division is the Department of the Army’s federal law enforcement agency with nearly 3,000 personnel at 124 
locations worldwide working to prevent and investigate criminal activity targeting Army people, resources, capabilities, and communities.
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